
 

 

 

9th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It can be an expensive time of year and we are aware that there have already 

been many requests for donations, for fund raising and school trips.  We would 

still like to support Children in Need.  However, this year, it will be more of a 

low key event. 

We will happily receive any donations for 
 

Children in Need on  

Thursday 15th November 
 

If, on this day, your child would like to show their support, they can wear 

something spotty, and/or their Pudsey/Blush accessories along with their 

regular uniforms.   

Thank for your continued support 

Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Bundy and Excalibur School Council 

 

 


